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 WATER VILLAH
Water Villah Maldives is not a
recognized term or location. It is
possible that you may be referring to
water villas or overwater bungalows in
the Maldives,

Scuba diving in the Maldives unveils a
kaleidoscope of vibrant coral reefs,
teeming with an array of colorful
tropical fish and mesmerizing marine
life.

SCUBA DIVING



TAJ CORAL REEF
RESORT AND SPA

Medhufushi Island Resort is a luxury
resort located in the Maldives,
offering a secluded and tranquil
escape in the midst of the Indian
Ocean.  Medhufushi Island Resort is
situated on a private island in the
Meemu Atoll of the Maldives.

MEDUFUSHI ISLAND
RESORT

Taj Coral Reef Resort and Spa is a
luxury resort located in the North
Malé Atoll of the Maldives. The resort
offers a range of villas and suites,
including beachfront villas and over-
water villas, providing guests with
breathtaking views and direct access
to the ocean.

Sun Siyam Iru Fushi Resort is a
luxurious resort located in the Noonu
Atoll of the Maldives. The resort
offers a range of elegant villas and
suites, including beachfront villas,
over-water villas, and exclusive
retreats, providing guests with a
private and serene oasis.

SUN SIYAM IRU FUSHI
RESORT


